
Reference No. : 134/21-22 

  

樂道中學 

LOCK TAO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

7th July, 2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 
The Issue Concerning Contraction of COVID-19 

 

 

Our school has received a notification that one of our staff members and a Secondary Two student were being tested 

positive for COVID-19. The staff member last entered our campus on 24th June, 2022. The school had conducted daily 

screening for the staff’s body temperature and all of the results were normal. The relevant staff has been wearing masks 

in his/her workplace. The student last entered our campus on 30th June, 2022. The school carried out rapid antigen tests 

(RAT) for the classmates concerned and the test results were negative. The school has carried out deep cleaning and 

disinfection procedures on the campus. 

 

As there has been a rebound in coronavirus cases, the school will continue to put in place “Health Protection 

Measures for Schools” set out by the Department of Health, “Health Advice to Schools for the Prevention of COVID-

19” set out by the Department of Health and epidemic prevention measures contained therein.  

 

Parents are reminded to take epidemic prevention measures and pay close attention to their children’s health 

conditions, and arrange testing for their children every day before returning to school. If your child is tested positive, 

he/she should not return to school and should inform the school immediately. In view of the recent increase in the number 

of outbreaks of upper respiratory tract infections in schools that are similar to those of COVID-19, students who develop 

fever or respiratory symptoms should not return to school even if RAT results are negative. If your child has any physical 

discomfort (even if the symptoms are mild), he/she must seek medical advice immediately so to receive quick medical 

diagnosis and treatment.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 
 
 

    Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

    Principal of Lock Tao Secondary School 

.......................................................................................................................................………………… 
 
To:  Principal 

The Issue Concerning Contraction of COVID-19 

 

 I am the parent/guardian of (Class) ________ (Student Name) ________________________(    ). 

I have acknowledged that I have read and understood the contents of the issue regarding the notice of “The Issue 

Concerning Contraction of COVID-19”.  

 

       Name of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

       Signature of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

       Date       : __________________________ 

 Reference No. : 134/21-22 

 


